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Dear Jean, 
 
Thank you for submitting the renewal report for the study titled “Reducing HIV-related Stigma in School 
Children in Northern Uganda: A Multi-level Arts-based Population Health Intervention”; it has been 
reviewed and approved on behalf of the University of Lethbridge Human Participant Research Committee 
(HPRC) for the approval period ending January 20, 2022.  The HPRC conducts its reviews in accord 
with University policy and the Tri-Council Policy Statement: Ethical Conduct for Research Involving 
Humans (2018).   
 
Please note that an annual renewal report for continuing ethics certification will be due to the Office of 
Research Ethics on or before January 20, 2022.   
 
We look forward to the resumption of this research when conditions allow. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Susan Entz, M.Sc., Ethics Officer 
Office of Research Ethics 
University of Lethbridge 
4401 University Drive 
Lethbridge, Alberta, Canada   
T1K 3M4 


